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Trust Modernization Webinar on Modernizing the United States'
Trust Relationship and the Indian Trust Asset Management System

The Trust Modernization Workgroup, a collection of national and regional tribal
organizations, has put together a draft set of principles and corresponding strategies
focused on modernizing the trust relationship and trust asset management

system. These principles stem from the many previous efforts throughout the past
several decades and were developed with the collective input of tribal leadership.

In this webinar, we will discuss the draft principals (attached below), their history and
development, as well as administrative and legislative strategies to enact them. This will
be the first of many opportunities throughout the summer for Indian Country to provide
additional input and insight, with the ultimate goal of having the principles adopted by
as many national and regional tribal organizations as possible.

To register for the Trust Modernization Workgroup webinar on June 4, 2015 at 2:00 pm
EDT, click here.

e Draft Trust Modernization Principles Documents
o Draft Trust Modernization Strategies Documents

NCAI Contact Information: Colby Duren, Staff Attorney and Legislative Counsel
- cduren@ncai.org

Founded in 1944, the National Congress of American Indians is the oldest, largest and most representative American Indian
and Alaska Native organization in the country. NCAI advocates on behalf of tribal governments, promoting strong tribal-federal
government-to-government policies, and promoting a better understanding among the general public regarding American
Indian and Alaska Native governments, people and rights.

~


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015TtUx4mBlioVMyKC5a3B-ygVJ9YuZUf0l-H9pfL-IbtIRc6Rj-wLDwNVYzV2rrUO-Gegw4gkAB7mn61KzBHAP1J6GOPOqUzAe9wJviICsX4-Bdk6KM0n755RrwKozKVKG47VyD_CLE_7rIH0qrn_3lYKY9xNWybbFdIJ23U8aiCVUVd3lI-RXsykeli6uIaOj6BXOH1S6azyNOyGNwinp9lLWv5Yl6U2&c=RLbr640HBwi8mQf6n-jeW09ZrrKiGRvpKjRj9jofyZ8Qd7ikH0XuqQ==&ch=n0qbOxSAqQvCaK_1gc5CcI0idGV5ZIuLyNvrvpV99aq64c1g0KVRJw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015TtUx4mBlioVMyKC5a3B-ygVJ9YuZUf0l-H9pfL-IbtIRc6Rj-wLD-Nr61Gp1XKyP5bgSdroAvfDJDBTSgxq55Qd-7GqaaHNENL5W7tL5IvZqM16INXbmSgTCdmQImtTnBtZlqurR7XppIhLOyzLMxo5GpXeGhJYHgu0A3aQx2O10nol4mHFe-bJ1hjiH4Td8O874lbNYIpEJ1CTvzrlxUGfHhOhFZ3lig-PJtxk5GxHsN_UU20kKg==&c=RLbr640HBwi8mQf6n-jeW09ZrrKiGRvpKjRj9jofyZ8Qd7ikH0XuqQ==&ch=n0qbOxSAqQvCaK_1gc5CcI0idGV5ZIuLyNvrvpV99aq64c1g0KVRJw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015TtUx4mBlioVMyKC5a3B-ygVJ9YuZUf0l-H9pfL-IbtIRc6Rj-wLD-Nr61Gp1XKywNlSJtEiwzxKtKU1cV2bO7QGPkZItaBWf4MfWMc6KosueEKlD6EV_XFAU7OaGnVS7EYCiyTEsIUYHUB8zTTfTU3TkpOwIr1nGw5jkJo5Bm6G22sGZdjtADCBquAQqQjM137gxvJ-J3YT7wWfzMyi7QeF730QHXYVkKVqOcrOw4LKO6zBpbzDzQ==&c=RLbr640HBwi8mQf6n-jeW09ZrrKiGRvpKjRj9jofyZ8Qd7ikH0XuqQ==&ch=n0qbOxSAqQvCaK_1gc5CcI0idGV5ZIuLyNvrvpV99aq64c1g0KVRJw==
mailto:cduren@ncai.org

